
 

 

                                                                                                                        Tuesday 3rd September 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We would like you to attend our Secondary Transfer meeting tomorrow for parents/carers of 
pupils in Year 6 pupils on Wednesday 4th September at 4pm. This will be an opportunity to 
find out everything you need to know about the secondary school application process, 
including how, where, and by when, the EAdmissions Form should be completed.  
 
In addition, we have invited representatives from local secondary schools along to talk briefly 
about what they offer. So far the schools that have confirmed their attendance are: Harris 
Academy Clapham (opening 2020), Ernest Bevin, La Retraite, Chestnut Grove, Evelyn Grace and 
Burntwood.  Other local schools have been invited to attend and we are awaiting responses 
from them.  
 
There is no need to let us know if you can make it, but please make your best efforts to attend, 
particularly if you have not been through this process with an older child. All secondary schools 
will be conducting Open Day/Evening events; many commence in September and we encourage 
you to attend these with your child, prior to completing your child’s EAdmissions application.  
 
Please note that our Secondary Transfer Meeting should not replace visits to schools during 
Open events.  All visits to schools by Year 6 pupils will be authorised. If you are considering a 
Wandsworth, Croydon or Southwark school for your child, please look on the appropriate 
council’s website under Admissions or individual schools’ websites for open event details. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Zenia McIntosh 
KS2 Assistant Headteacher 
 
 


